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All good things must come to an end. As my term of president of this great organization comes to an
end, this is my final president's message. I want to thank my officers for volunteering this year. And
congratulate the new officers for 2011. 
It has been a great year for our chapter, and I want to give a special call out to the people that made
it possible. Jeremy Cyrier, the 2011 president has shown his great abilities this past year in his role
as vice president. He has kept all of us on track with his duties as a national instructor and the
contacts he has made in the CCIM Institute will prove invaluable for our chapter going forward. 
To Bob Shannon, our treasurer... thanks for keeping us on track, financially and with your support.
Our secretary, Mark Dickey, did a great job this year. Also, I want to thank our committee chair
people for volunteering. Jeanne Barreta, education, put on a record number of programs this year
and has set up the 2011 schedule with even more. Erin Link, programs, did an outstanding job in
creating a number of social events that brought our chapter closer together and created our first
"charity" golf tournament to benefit our soldier's families. John Hughes in membership also did a fine
job. I want to thank Chris Norwood for his continued help and I know that he will be as great an
inspiration for Jeremy, as he was for me. And finally, to Heather Campbell, our administrative guru,
Heather, it has been a pleasure working with you this year. You are the glue that has kept us all on
track. 
I also want to thank all of the volunteers and participants that worked on the many programs we had
this past year. They were all very successful!
So as we end this CCIM year we are still in the midst of a recovery. Granted we are in better shape
than we were last October, but we still have a long way to go. With the midterm elections coming up
in a few weeks, I urge you to vote for the politian's in your area that support the Realtor party and
the programs that will help us get back to the "good ole' days." Have a great year in 2011 and
remember to join CCIM New England chapter and attend our programs and social events. Check us
out at www.NECCIM.com. 
Sandy Brown, CCIM, is the 2010 president of the CCIM New England chapter, Boston.
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